
TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF CHELSEA 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A GENERAL ELECTION WILL BE 

HELD ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2021 

FROM 7:00 AM TO 8:00 PM 

WASHINGTON STREET EDUCATION CENTER 

500 WASHINGTON STREET, CHELSEA MI 

 

The November 2, 2021 General Election is being held to elect candidates to the following 

offices: 

 

CITY SECTION 

• (1) MAYOR – 4 year term 

• (3) CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS – 4 year term 

 

The polling location is accessible to voters with disabilities.  A Voter Assist Terminal is 

available at the polling location.  Absentee Ballot Applications are available at the Chelsea 

City Office located at 305 S. Main St, online at www.michigan.gov/vote and online at 

www.city-chelsea.org/clerk.  Regular business hours are Monday – Friday 8:00 am to 

4:00pm.  Chelsea City Clerk Office will also be open on Saturday, October 30, 2021 from 

8:00 am to 4:00 pm for the purpose of issuing absentee ballots.  Please do not postpone, 

apply early.  If you have any questions regarding the upcoming election, please visit 

www.michigan.gov/vote or contact the City Clerk’s Office at 734-475-1771. 

Laura Kaiser 

Chelsea City Clerk 

305 S. Main St. Ste. 100 

Chelsea, MI 48118 

 

http://www.city-chelsea.org/clerk
http://www.michigan.gov/vote

